
 

 

 
TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 

 

EMPLOYED BY 
 

AIR CANADA 
 

TMOS MEMBERS 
 

2015 BARGAINING UPDATE #5 
 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
On October 19, 2015, the Negotiations Committee posted Bargaining Update 
Bulletin #4 informing the Members that they were unable to come to an 
agreement by the October 16, 2015 deadline. 
 
At this time, there are no further discussions planned between Air Canada and 
the IAMAW Negotiations Committee.  However, the parties have agreed to keep 
the communications door open to resume Negotiations. 
 
We will keep you informed on any progress in the future. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Your Negotiations Team 
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